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EXTRAORDINARY FINANCIAL RELIEF TO VERMONT EMS AND AMBULANCE 

SERVICE PROVIDERS 

 

“On or before January 15, 2021, AHS and the Department of Health shall report to the 

House Committees on Appropriations, on Health Care, and on Government Operations and 

the Senate Committees on Appropriations, on Health and Welfare, and on Government 

Operations with an accounting of its use of the funds appropriated to AHS for disbursement 

by the Department pursuant to this subsection.” 

 
In accordance with the legislative language, see below for an accounting of the funding in Acts 109 

and 120 in support of EMS and ambulance service providers. 

 
 

The table below contains the list of grant recipients for training in support of Emergency Medical 

Personnel. 
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The table attached contains the list of grant recipients for EMS and ambulance service provider 

stabilization program.  EMS and Ambulance Service provider awards were issued based on reduced 

call volume experienced by the providers as result of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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